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I am totally against puppy farming. This is just another way for greedy people to exploit animals 
and often these poor dogs are kept in the most disgusting conditions and surely is no life for 
them. 
 
We have an oversupply of dogs, as can be seen by the numbers of dogs left in shelters and or 
treated badly. All this ends up costing the government, tax payers and concerned individuals to 
tidy up the mess left behind by this industry. 
 
Pet breeding should be regulated and each breeder should be limited in the number of dogs they 
can breed each year. 
 
All pets should be microchipped at birth (prior to sale) so they can be registered and tracked on a 
State (but preferably National) database throughout their life. 
 
This is an important issue to me and many people I know. 
 
Regards 
Lyn Gregory 


